
City of Oswego
City Hall

Location 2nd Floor – Common Council Chamber

Agenda
Physical Services Committee Meeting

Monday, March 19, 2018
Time:  6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Kevin M. Hill, Jr., Chairman
Robert E. Wilmott
Linda DeMassi
John B. Gosek

Approve minutes of March 5, 2018 Committee meeting.

I. Old Business:  

II. New Business:

Authorization:

1. The Engineers Office received a request for a landfill permit submitted by 
Circle T Motorsports LLC, in order to landfill on property they own at 300 
East Albany Street.  Attachment

2. Thomas Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Kyle 
Boeckmann on behalf of the Oswego YMCA for use of public space in the 
Crisafulli Rink to hold their YMCA Summer Camp program.  

3. Thomas Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Dan Connelly
on behalf of Oswego Youth Lacrosse for use of the rinks for the month of 
April 2018.  Attachment

4. Thomas Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Brian Wilson 
for use of public Space at Breitbeck Park for a wedding ceremony to be 
held August 18, 2018.  Attachment

5. Thomas Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Michael 
Connerton on behalf of the NYS Department of Environmental 
Conservation to place a small chest freezer at Wright’s Landing Fish 
Cleaning Station from April 1-September 1, 2018 to collect samples of 
Coho Salmon caught in Lake Ontario.

6. Thomas Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Trish Levine 
on behalf of the Oswego YMCA for use of public space in Breitbeck Park 
to hold fitness classes on Tuesday/Thursday from 7:00 am to 10:00 am 
and on Monday/Wednesday from 5:00 pm  In the event of rain, and 
pending availability, the pavilion will be utilized.

7. Justin Rudgick, Community Development Director, received a request 
from Mary Kay Stone with the Friends of Fort Ontario for the Bemelemans 
Festival – Madeline in Oswego to be held on Saturday, June 2, 2018 from 
10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Fort Ontario Complex.  Attachment


